
26th January 2022

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Nursery class,

Temporary Closure of Nursery

I am writing to inform you that we have taken the decision to close the school nursery from Thursday 27th
January until Friday 4th February.  This is due to a high level of staff absence that we are experiencing at the
moment due to Covid, including members of the Early Years team.

Please be reassured that we have not taken this decision lightly.  We understand and appreciate the impact
this may have on families.

The nursery will reopen on Monday 7th February.

Many thanks as always for your support and understanding.

Yours sincerely,

Mr M Currie
Head of School


